
Godshill Primary School 

Breakfast Club & 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Welcome from the extended schools team, if you would like you child/children to attend any 

clubs then please phone the office before 8:30am or after 3pm or via email (we 

respectfully ask you not to phone the main office between 9am & 3pm) and mark it for the 

attention of Mrs Mannix at lmannix@godshillpri.iow.sch.uk to book your child‘s place.  

There is also a booking form attached to this newsletter, if would kindly indicate which 

provision you would like your child to attend and return it to the office. 

Breakfast club runs from 8am-8:45am and Fun Zone runs from 3pm-5pm daily.  

We currently serve juice, milk, toast and cereal at breakfast club, but would be open to 

suggestions for any alternatives. We will also provide access to board games, drawing, and an 

area to do homework, if needed, Lego and the Wii. There will also be an area for children to 

sit quietly and read if they so wish. 

All clubs are £2.50, unless stated otherwise and run for one hour unless shown. 

These are the clubs, indicted on the next page we are currently running, more will be added 

as the year progresses, especially with regard to sporting activities, and please remember we 

are always open to new ideas, contact Mrs Mannix via email, as to what you would like us to 

try and provide.  

There will always be children’s free choice and we will offer outside games providing the 

weather is not to hot or cold! Even if the child is booked into the clubs, if they want to 

participate in an alternative activity we will always support the child’s choice. 

Please pay on line at www.schoolmoney.co.uk using your password and log in details. We 

can re-issue these if you so wish. 

 

Extra After School clubs to be announced in September 2018 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

http://www.schoolmoney.co.uk/


8.00 – 

8.45 
Breakfast Club Breakfast Club Breakfast Club Breakfast club Breakfast Club 

3.10-

4.10pm 
     

3.15-

4.15pm 
     

Street Dance 

£3.15 
3.00 – 

5pm 

(£2.50 

per child 

per 

hour) 

Fun Zone/ 

 

 

Fun Zone/ 

Computers 
 

Fun Zone/ 

Fun with Art 
 

Fun Zone/ 

Games 
 

Fun Zone/ 

Film Night 
 

 

Please note: All sports clubs are payable in advance. 

Pick up procedure: In order to safeguard all children in school. We ask that parents 

please wait by the Reception area, near the double green gates, when picking up from 

the Sports clubs and the staff will bring the children out to you. 

Extended schools children: Parents to please ring the bell and extended schools staff will 

come and escort you to collect your child. 

Please remember: 

 Please let the office know if you have authorised another adult/parent to collect 

your child and a safe word issued that would only be known by yourselves and the 

school. 

 Written permission must be received via the office for older children to leave school 

without an adult (i.e. if you give your permission for your son/daughter to walk 

home alone). 

Many thanks. 

 

 

 

 

 


